
     Redeemer Lutheran School    South Gate, CA 

Principal:  Mr. Gagan   /    Vice Principal:  Ms. Payan 

                                                                        “WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  –Ephesians 5:8 
 

NO DOUBLE-PARKING! 

We have received several complaints of 
cars that are double-parked in front of 
our school during our 3:00-3:10 PM 
dismissal time. This creates a very 
dangerous situation for our students. 
Please DO NOT double-park your 
vehicle outside our school! 

No School Next Monday 

In honor of Veterans Day, there will be 
no school and no day care next 
Monday, November 12. 

Achievement Testing 

The Iowa Test of Basic Skills (ITBS) is   
being administered to Redeemer 
students in grades 2 through 8 today  
through this Thursday, November 8. 
Testing will be done in the morning 
before lunch. Please avoid making off-
campus appointments during testing 
dates. Also, please make sure your 
child gets a good night’s sleep and 
has a good breakfast each morning so 
they are ready to do their best. 

 Hot Lunch 

Hot lunches are now available on 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays, 
and cost $5.00 each. To order one or 
more lunches for next week, please see 
the attached menu and return your 
order along with full payment by this 
Friday. 

 

TARDINESS – PLEASE READ 

Students who arrive late with no excuse 
cause disruptive and unnecessary 
interruptions for teachers and their 
students. Redeemer students are 
required to be in the gym and ready 
for school no later than 8:30 AM each 
school day.  

     

   

5th-8th Grade Parent Meeting 

A special 3-day 2-night trip to 
Sacramento and San Francisco is being 
planned for our 5th through 8th graders 
May 8-10, 2019. A letter regarding this 
trip was sent home last Monday. There 
will be an informational meeting on 
Wednesday, November 14, 6:30 PM 
in Ms. Payan’s classroom. Parents of 5th-
8th graders are urged to attend this 
meeting. If you have any questions, 
please contact Mr. Gagan. 

Field Trip November 30th  

An all-school field trip is being planned 
for Friday, November 30. We will travel 
to the CA Science Center where we will 
watch the IMAX presentation “Secrets 
of Egypt” as well as have the chance to 
see the Space Shuttle Endeavour and 
tour the science museum. Parent 
chaperones are welcome to come with 
us. Watch for permission forms and  
more information. 

     

     From the Principal 

Help spread the Good News of God’s 
love to children in need! By packing a 
shoebox full of simple gifts and sending 
it off with prayer, you can be part of 
transforming entire families and 
communities around the world with the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ. Redeemer is 
blessed to be participating in 
Operation Christmas Child, a ministry 
of Samaritan’s Purse. See the display in 
the school hallway for more 
information, and contact Pastor Pica if 
you have any questions. 

                                  –Mr. Pat Gagan 
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This Week… 

Today, 11/5 

Falcon Pride  

Achievement Testing 

Tuesday 11/6 

 Achievement Testing 

   (NO P.E. clothes needed) 

  Wednesday, 11/7 

  Chapel, 9:00 AM 

  Achievement Testing 

 Thursday, 11/8 

  Achievement Testing 

  (NO P.E. clothes needed) 

  Friday, 11/9 

  Hot lunch orders due 

  Upcoming Events 

Monday, 11/12 

Veterans Day – no school 

Tuesday, 11/13 

1st quarter report cards 

Friday, 11/16 

Free dress – 1pm dismiss 

Mon-Fri., 11/19-11/23 

Thanksgiving break 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

  
 

Visit us on the web 

www.redeemersouthgate.org 

facebook: 
@redeemerlutheran 
schoolandchurch 

instagram: 

@redeemersg 
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